
 

 

 

3rd March, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

RE: RE-OPENING OF SCHOOLS 

 

With reference to the announcement made on the 2nd of March, 2021, by the Minister of 

Information, Publicity & Broadcasting Services regarding the reopening of Schools, I would like to 

make a note of the following; 

 

1. Hillcrest Schools is consulting the Ministry of Education in conjunction with the Association 

of Trust Schools (ATS) Office for an official notification from our Ministry body.   

2. Hillcrest Schools has been conducting Online Learning since the 12th of January, 2021 and as 

we approach the end of our Online Learning Term we need to come up with a way of co-

opting the anticipated re-opening of schools and the subsequent change of the calendar.  

3. The Schools need a clear set of guidelines regarding the re-opening of the Hostel section of 

the School in line with Covid-19 protocols. 

 

I therefore request Parents to be patient with the School as we seek clarity on the way forward.  We 

will keep you informed as we receive official updates. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 
ORLANDO FERNANDES 

PRINCIPAL – HILLCREST SCHOOLS   

 

12th February, 2021 


